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Parent Orientation on Child Protection & Behavioral Management Policies 

Dear Parents, 

As part of our school’s initiative, we are organizing an orientation program to familiarize you with the 

Child Protection Policy (CPP) and Behavioral Management Policy (BMP). These guidelines and 

instructions are designed to help you and your wards maintain consistency and achieve success 

throughout the academic year 2025–26. 

The School Counselor will present the session on Child Protection Policy, while the School Psychologist 

will cover the Behavioral Management Policy. 

 Date: Saturday, 27th September 2025 

 Time: 11:00 AM 

 Mode: Online 

 Join using the link below: https://bit.ly/3IEIDnI 

 

Your participation will ensure better collaboration between home and school for the well-being and 

development of our students. 

 

Regards, 

 

Principal 

Mariyam Nizar Ahamed 

https://bit.ly/3IEIDnI

